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As a 68 yr resident of o Oregon, I appreciate and respect the concern and effort of 

communities supporting themselves in any positive way they can. Fresh produce 

grown locally and purchased at farmers markets are an important part of a healthy 

and cohesive community and also help to sustain its citizens during potential food 

shortage's.  Allowing small acreage to grow food and distribute locally  is a win 

without hardship to water conservation. 


